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March 8 Future Chef Competition
March 10 Science Olympiad
March 15 Conferences 5-8 PM Full Day of School
March 16 Conferences 1-4:30 PM 1/2 Day of School dismiss @ 12:01 PM
March 16 Popcorn Thursday
March 22 Music Program 7:00 PM
March 24 Math-A-Rama

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES-It is very important for teachers and parents to
meet for Parent Teacher conferences. Research shows that children, when parents
are involved, do better in school. We want all of our students to do well. Parent
Teacher conference forms came home last week. Conferences are March 15th and
16th.  Return as soon as possible.

March is Reading Month and we have lots of special days coming up.  Please see the
calendar of events that came home last week.  We will also have special visitors
reading to our students.



Kincheloe Elementary School

PTO: We encourage all of our parents to be involved with our PTO.  Our meetings are at
4:00 in our media center. Keep watching the newsletter for our next meeting date.

Our Spring Fundraiser starts Monday, March 6.  It goes through March 17th.  Make
checks payable to Kincheloe PTO.  Flyers came home today.  If you have any questions
contact Sam Ausra PTO president at 269-783-6714.

The Direct your dollars program from Family Fare has been discontinued.  We will no
longer be collecting your receipts.

Congratulations to the following students.  They were chosen to attend the Science
Olympiad next week at SMC. Paisley Carpenter, Aiden Franklin, Adonis Irvin, Natalie
Medrano, Penelope Phillips, Gizhek Beavers, Stella Leighton, Channing Tucker, Madeline
Steenbeke, Mario Veloz, Brenna Clark, James Mihm, Miguel Moya, Lucas Doyle and Anaily
Mancera-Perez.

We had three students representing Kincheloe at the Cass County Spelling Bee today at
SMC.  Owen Killarney, Evan Saylor and Zackary Tibbs.  We wish them all the best.

Reminder: We are into Winter now so please watch the weather and dress your
child appropriately.  Mark coats, boots, hats & gloves with names.  We go out
daily, it is best to dress in layers. Boots are necessary to go on the
playground.

We would like to ask for parent volunteers to help with our drop off and pick up times in the
parking lot.  If you can help, contact the school office 269-782-4464.

Volunteers: If you are interested in volunteering for any school related activities/events etc.
you will need to have a volunteer form on file prior to the activity/event. Please contact the
school for more information.


